

MCPOLIN OFFICE UPDATES WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 7, 2018

Dear caregivers and parents,

I hope all of us took the time to read last week's McPolin Office Updates. There was an awful lot of important information about our school being a Targeted Title One School, as well as our state assessment scores (SAGE) over the past three years. You can revisit last week's update on the McPolin website.

Now that we are well into the new school year, I need to share an important message about how to support our elementary school. I trust I can confirm how much we all love our school. We have amazing teachers, support staff, facilities and more. Our teachers can only be successful when they are supported by all of us and have all the materials and resources they need to best help all students learn. What I bet you didn't know is the PTO gave \$1,000 to each grade level/department and has committed to fund a field trip for every grade level. Please help by joining the PTO and volunteering to support the many activities they offer to our school. A great result from your gift of time and support is the impact you will have on our entire school.

As we near the start of the ski season (YAY!!), start considering the additional time we will all need to manage the traffic and driving conditions on Kearns Blvd. I will say again how important it is to be present and on time to school every day. The expectation of being punctual never changes, however the traffic and weather outside does. Please be respectful to your student and our school by making plans to be on time to school each and every day regardless of the road conditions. On time means a well-fed, well-rested student is in his/her seat at 8:15am sharp ready and eager to learn. Your help to make this happen is greatly appreciated. Contact your teachers or the school if you need ideas for getting young students motivated with this process. We are always happy to help.

Thanks for being such a supportive community. As always, contact the school if you have any questions or concerns.

Sincerely Bob Edmiston

Important Upcoming Dates:

- Live PC/Give PC a weeklong time for giving. Please contact The PTO with any questions.
 - The actual "Day of Giving" is Friday, November 9th.
- Veteran's Day Assembly this Friday, November 9th at 8:35am in the cafeteria.
- The Book Fair is all next week, November 12th-16th in the library
 - o Contact the PTO or the front office for hours and details
- Report cards for all grades will be sent home on Tuesday, November 20th.